
 

GULF COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
Monday, April 16, 2018 

 

The Gulf County School Board met in special session Monday, April 16, 2018, at 5:00 at their Administrative Office in Port St. Joe.  
Superintendent Norton, Attorney Costin, and the following board members were present:  Chairman Brooke Wooten, Billy C. Quinn, Jr., 
Danny Little, and John Wright.  Vice Chairman Cindy Belin had a prior commitment out of state and was unable to attend the meeting. 
 

l. CALL TO ORDER:  Chairman Wooten called the meeting to order at 5:00. 

  

ll. ADOPTION OF AGENDA:  On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Quinn the Board unanimously adopted the agenda.  

  

III. HEAR FROM THE PUBLIC:  The following individuals were present to speak in support of Port St. Joe Elementary School 

Teacher Krissy Gentry:  Aiden Gainer, A Prepared Message from Debbie Butler, Becky Weston, Stephanie Peterson, Leland Whitlock,  

Terry Whitlock, Danielle Dickey, Shelly and Ace Canon, A Prepared Message from Jack Kotelman, Dr. Tom Curry, Susan Kotelman,  

A Prepared Message from Jacarrie Sims, Dr. Betty Curry, and Robert Farmer. 

  

lV. CONSENT MATTERS:  On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Quinn the Board voted 3-1, with Mr. Little casting the 

dissenting vote, to take the following action: 
 

-Approved the April 10 Minutes, and   (SM: 17/18 – 113) 
 

-Authorized Mrs. Worley to open one additional bank account to accommodate the Lila K. Gunter Scholarship, and   (SM: 17/18 –114) 
 

PERSONNEL:    

-Approved suspension-without-pay for Krissy Gentry for the remainder of the 2017-2018 school year in addition to requiring a fitness for  

 duty evaluation, and (SM: 17/18 – 115) 

-Approved the following 2018 summer workers and grass cutters for the Maintenance Department:                         (SM: 17/18 – 116)   ↓ 

Port St. Joe:  Amontae Daniels, Josh Butts, Caleb Butts, David Davis, Jr.,   Grass Cutter:  Tyler Monroe 

Wewahitchka:  Ethan Hinote, Case Johnson, Zachary Kemp, Seth Calarerso,   Grass Cutter:  Ben Ranie 
 

-Approved the 4-day work schedule for summer 2018, and 

-Approved summer hours for Brenda Wood and April Bidwell for the Adult School Summer Program June 4 – June 28, and 

-Approved Brittany Smith and Gregory Jordan to drive a school bus for Gulf District Schools. 
 

(Note:  On separate motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Little the Board voted unanimously to pull page 4.) 

  

V. PROGRAM MATTERS: On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Quinn the Board unanimously approved the Level II 

Principal Certification Program.    (SM: 17/18 –  117) 

  

Vl. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:    

  

Vll. BOARD MEMBER CONCERNS: 

  

Vlll. ADJOURNMENT: Chairman Wooten adjourned the meeting at 6:05.                            

 

 


